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Welcome 

Mrs Gwilliam welcomed the new Pupil Governors for 

the new school year. The board and congratulated us 

on being democratically elected by our class mates. We 

talked about the role of the Pupil Governors. Nancy 

said that the role was to make sure ideas and opinions 

from our class mates are said at the meetings. Fred 

commented that our job was to suggest ideas about 

how to make our school an even better place to learn. 

 

Celebrating our Queen Elizabeth’s Life 

Olivia from Oak Class started by saying the Queen had 

such a long reign and thought it was a good idea that 

we were given the chance to write tributes. Sam said 

every class had written a tribute and that it was a good 

idea to display this with a candle and flowers to honour 



the queen. Olivia told everyone that 

Oak Class had the opportunity to 

create timelines of the Queen’s life 

as a home learning challenge. 

George said from Beech said that his 

class has made a book of tributes. 

 

Getting more Active this Year! 

Mrs Gwilliam told us that the Pupil survey which 

all the children in the school took part in last 

summer revealed that many children in all year 

groups would like more opportunities to get 

active and have more opportunities to learn new 

sports skills. Sam said the sports leaders had done 

a brilliant job of running termly sports festivals 

last year. Mrs Gwilliam agreed and said that this 

could happen this year but perhaps there could be 

more intra-school events. Olivia said she loved the 

skipping workshops we did last year and Mrs 

Gwilliam commented that perhaps we could have 

hula-hoop workshop this year. Everyone agreed it 

was a fantastic idea! Mrs Gwilliam said she would 

ask Mrs Hanratty. 



 School Cross Country Event 

Inigo from Oak Class asked if we could have 

another Cross Country event before half –term. 

The answer was ‘yes’. Mrs Gwilliam said this was 

on the calendar and The Year 6 Sports Leaders 

would love to organise and run this event. All 

Pupil Governors were happy about the Cross 

Country event! 

Poppies made from Recycled Materials 

Mrs Gwilliam told us that members of the parish 

committee had invited us to create a display of 

Poppies on the Memorial Green. We all agreed 

that we could help with this and could make some 

poppies at home and school. Scarlett from Oak 

Class commented that it was a really powerful 

way to remember people who have made 

sacrifices so we can live in peace. Inigo and Scout 

said the display would be outside their house and 

last year there were lots of people there for the 

remembrance service. 

Minutes by Sam and Inigo 

 



 

 


